TOWN OF MONTVERDE
CEMETERY COMMITTEE
Tuesday, April 4,2017 - 3:00PM

Attendees:

Joe Wynkoop
Anita Geraci-Carter

Janet Davis
Rusty Meyer
Ginny Kontny

The Cemetery Committee met at Town Hall on Tuesday,
April 4,2017 at 3:00P.M.

Meeting called to order by Ginny Kontny.
Pledge of Allegiance to Flag.

Roll Call.

Minutes of previous meeting read by Ginny Kontny and approved by
Janet Davis and seconded by Rusty Meyer.

Discussed Memorial Day ceremony. Singer (Randi Paul) that Rusty
wanted to get will sing at our Memorial Day ceremony. She will sing
three songs: “America the Beautiful,” “Star Spangled Banner” and
“God Bless America”. Her charge is $150.00.

Rusty is still waiting for the Boy Scouts to respond as to whether they
will be at our Memorial Day Service.

Rusty has left messages for Aubrey, the Choir Director at Montverde
Academy, asking him if the choir students at MVA can participate in
our Memorial Day Service.
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Rusty still does not know for sure if she will be in town for Memorial
Day.

Discussed monument for veterans. Rusty contacted South Monument
Studios in Leesburg and they emailed her pictures of grave site
monuments they have done. She was not sure if that is all they did so
she spoke with Terry who came into our meeting and clarified they
did both grave site monuments and plaques. He also gave some ideas
as to placement of the memorial we want to do.

Anita joined us at 3:30P.M. and we went over the changes in the
Ordinances with her. She is going to send us the changes she and our
committee recommended in a couple of weeks for us to review. We
hope to have everything done so we can present them to the Council
at the June 13™ meeting.

Next meeting to be held on Wednesday, May 10™, at 1:30P.M.

Meeting adjourned by Janet Davis and seconded by Rusty Meyer.



